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Hasseris, January 9, 2024 

Dear PreIB parents, 

Happy New Year! The process of getting PreIB ready for IB1 next school year begins here in January.  

On Friday 19 I will introduce the subjects in the IB Diploma Programme and the subject choice process, 

and in the following weeks the teachers will elaborate regarding their subjects. Deadline for the final 

choice of subjects is February 13, and in the weeks before that I will have individual talks with all 

students.  

In connection with the subject choice process for PreIB, we also have a joint parent meeting about the 

subject choice on 

Wednesday, January 24 from 17.00 to 17.45 in room C01 at Hasseris Gymnasium 

At this meeting Ivan Ioujakov and I will go through relevant rules and regulations concerning the IB 

Diploma Programme as well as further education in Denmark and abroad to ensure a solid basis for 

choosing the right subjects for each individual student. If you want to know more about the IB Diploma 

Programme at Hasseris Gymnasium before the meeting, information is available on the school’s webpage 

on http://www.hasseris-gym.dk/ib/programmes.   

On the same evening, we offer individual, optional parent-student-teacher consultations from 18.00 to 

21.00. Here it is possible to talk to 5 teachers whose subjects are especially relevant for the subject choice 

– Math, English, Danish, Physics, Biology, Chemistry and German. We expect that students also 

participate in the consultation.  

Deadline for registration in Lectio for the parents’ consultation evening is Thursday January 18, 2024, at 

9.00 (find “Konsultation” in the top bar in the student’s individual profile). Note that it is only possible to 

sign up via Lectio and only before the deadline. Schedule for the evening’s consultations will be available 

in Lectio Monday January 22, 2024, at 15.00. You do not have to register for the joint parent meeting, 

only the consultations.  

Should you have to cancel your participation once given times for consultations, you must contact 

member of senior management Ronni Sejrsen Hansen directly on rs@hasseris-gym.dk or by phone on     

96 32 71 10. 

Best regards 

 

Karin Skals 

Head of IB Department/IB Coordinator  

http://www.hasseris-gym.dk/ib/programmes

